SEK INTERLOCAL#637

September 18, 2019

The PDC committee met with member present: Kelli Hendrickson, Mary Ann Henry, Tracie Newberry, Sheena Parks, Charlene Strong, Sarah Ozbun, Jennifer Vaughn and Amanda Blythe.

Current budget \$13,551.53

Tracie Newberry shared information from a training on PDC that she attended at Greenbush.

Requests for points were then reviewed. Request for attendance were reviewed and approved or not approved.

The survey monkey information was shared with the committee.

Dates and places will be considered for next school year.

Debbie Skahan